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SANEX

DORMANT OIL

MINERAL OIL

EMULSIFIABLE CONCENTRATE INSECTICIDE

DOMESTIC

DANGER             POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

1 L

GUARANTEE:
97% MINERAL OIL
Unsulphonated

Residue Level: 95.0%
SayboH Universal

Viscosity/38 deg Celsius: 72

REGISTRATION NO. 20298
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Manufactured by
SANEX INC.

SANEX INC.
2695 Slough Street
Mississauga, Ontario

L4T 1G2

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Mix well as directed below.  If the mixture
becomes milky white, it indicates good emulsion.  Do not use if
it does not emulsify.  If the mixture does not emulsify, add
household detergent and mix until the oil disappears and the
solution becomes milky white.  Consul your Provincial Spray
Calendar for complete details regarding use of spray oils.  Avoid
spraying during or immediately prior to hot weather (over 30'C),
hot dry winds, rain or other unsuitable weather conditions.  Wet
all parts of plants and pests thoroughly, supply as a forceful
spray.  Make new spray for each use and do not store diluted



spray.  Spray when pests are present and as recommended below.

FOR SUMMER USE:  To control scale insects, red spider mites, and
mealybugs on dormant shrubs, evergreens (note caution) woody
plants, fruit trees and shade trees, use 20-30 mL Dormant Oil
Spray per litre of water.

CAUTION:  Avoid spraying when temperature is excessively high or
when plants are suffering from droughts, winterburns or broadleaf
evergreens at temperature around freezing.  Do not use on
maidenhair fern, Japanese maples, beach, hickory walnut or
butternut or conifers not tolerant to oil sprays such as blue
spruce, white pine cedars and junipers.  Do not use on woody
plants unless specified.  Do not use on Delicious apples in
delayed dormant stage.

PRECAUTIONS:  Wash hands after use.  Harmful if swallowed.  KEEP
OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhalation of spray dust.  Keep
in original container during storage.

FIRST AID:  This product contains petroleum distillates.  If
swallowed do not induce vomiting, but obtain prompt medical
attention, taking patient and container to doctor or nearest
hospital.  If patient is unconscious, give air.

DISPOSAL:  Do not allow children to play with empty container. 
Dispose in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons and property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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